
Alexandra Park Cricket Club – Junior Taster Sessions! 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Hope you are well. We would like to invite your son / daughter to take part in some FREE 
outdoor Cricket Taster Sessions run by Alexandra Park Cricket Club.  
 
We are keen to continue to grow our thriving Junior Section and require some more 
participants to make this happen! We have come in, through Middlesex in the Community, 
to deliver some sessions in your school and would love to get more children playing at 
cricket clubs.  
 
We are offering your child 2 FREE Cricket Taster Sessions, in conjunction with the work we 
are doing with your school, in the hope that they would like to continue with cricket 
throughout the Summer! 
 
Our sessions run at Alexandra Park Cricket Club, N22 7AX at 18:00 - 19:30 on Thursdays - the 
free sessions we are offering are any combination of:  
 

⁃ Thursday 23rd May 18:00 – 19:30 

⁃ Thursday 6th June 18:00 – 19:30 

⁃ Thursday 13th June 18:00 – 19:30 
 
If you are interested in taking us up on this opportunity and getting involved, please contact 
Johan de Silva, Director of Junior Cricket at Alexandra Park CC.  
 
• Johan de Silva 
• 07481 622 191 (WhatsApp Preferred) 
• apccjuniors@gmail.com 
 
Thanks for your time and consideration in advance, and we look forward to seeing you 
soon! 
 
Regards, 
 
Johan de Silva  

 


